
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

13 August 2024 
 

2025 Calendar Revision 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
The Ministry of Education (MOE) released its school calendar for 2025 yesterday.  
 
Unfortunately, the previously released calendar of ACS (International) had the March 
holiday on 10-14 March, whereas the MOE calendar has it on 17-21 March. 
 
Given the number of Singaporean families the school has with children in both ACS 
(International) and MOE, including staff members, it is necessary for the school to 
adjust its 2025 calendar to align the March break with MOE.  
 
You can find the 2024 and adjusted 2025 calendar on the school website here. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused by this revision. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/academic-calendar-2/

